
SRC Board Meeting 2/15/23

Attendees: Kirk Sanders, Ray Snow, Ray Foisy, Jessica Boldyga, Brian Estock, Marc St. 
Onge, Cassey Bay, Stacy Smith, Cori St. Onge, John Wilcox, Bob DeLuca, Pat Armstrong

Minutes from previous meeting: Approved

Financials: Question came up about whether or not the fees for Insurance/Operations came out
of all the sports accounts. 
 
Floor Hockey: #s are up this year from last in the kids league, there are 7 teams for adult 
league. This is the 40th Anniversary of the start of floor hockey, we are looking to celebrate it, 
in the spring. 

Baseball: The titans would like to rent the baseball fields from us. A local father would like to 
start a Go Fund Me account to raise money to rehab the fields. Field clean up scheduled for 
March 12th. Season will begin last week of April – June

Basketball: season is coming to a close, it was very successful, They have 8 teams that play 
travel. They will be holding clinics after hockey season is done and will also run a camp this 
summer. 

Soccer: Spring travel sign up are happening. Otherwise they are getting things organized for 
the spring and fall seasons.

SAP:  Hired their first male for the program and are very excited about it. Increased the rate for
the program, parents were accepting of the increase. Interested in getting some computers for 
the kids to use while at the program. 
 
Miscellaneous/Office: 

Brian Estock will be working on turning one of the windows in the gym into a trophy case.

We have received a donation of an AED for the Rec Center with the possibility of getting a 
second one donated as well. The Rec Center will be responsible for hiring the electrician to 
install them and for the purchasing of the secure box. 

Working on getting a plaque to be hung next to the fountain instead of a name tag on the 
fountain. 




